MEMORANDUM SACRAMENTO POLICE DEPARTMENT

Professional Standards Unit

POLICE |
e

TO: Karl Chan, 0866 DATE: 5/19/14
Police Officer REF: 01S2014-001
FROM: Lieutenant Dave Risley

Internal Affairs/Professional Standards Unit
RE: Officer Involved Shooting - Review Disposition
The Department has completed reviewing the Officer Involved Shooting incident that occurred on
March 8, 2014. Tt was found that the incident was within policy.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

ieutenant Dave Risley
Internal Affairs/Professional Standards Unit
Office of the Chief

Office # 808-2292



